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April 5, 2018  
 
Sent via email/eFile  

BCUC  REGULATION OF ELECTRIC VEHICLE 
 CHARGING SERVICE INQUIRY           EXHIBIT   A-8                                                         

 
To: Stakeholders  
 
Re: British Columbia Utilities Commission – An Inquiry into the Regulation of Electric Vehicle Charging 

Service – Information on April 16, 2018 Community Input Sessions 
 
On January 12, 2018, the British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) established an inquiry into the regulation 
of electric vehicle (EV) charging service (Inquiry). On February 7, 2018, the BCUC established ten Community 
Input Sessions in eight cities in BC to hear comments from the public on issues raised in the Inquiry. Sessions 
started on March 5, 2018 and will conclude on April 16, 2018.  
 
On March 25, 2018, the BCUC received a letter of comment from Mr. Beckett in Prince George. In the 
submission (Exhibit E-12), Mr. Beckett requests the BCUC to host a meeting via video. 
 
The Panel considered the request and recognizes that more members of the public may wish to participate in a 
Community Input Session. Therefore, the BCUC will provide a video conference option for out of town 
participants in BC to speak at the April 16, 2018 Community Input Session in Vancouver. 
 
Parties wishing to speak at the April 16, 2018 Community Input Sessions via video conference must register with 
the BCUC by email at commission.secretary@bcuc.com or by telephone at 1-800-663-1385. Registration closes 
on Wednesday, April 11, 2018.  
 
Registration is required only for those who wish to speak via video conference. BCUC staff will contact each 
registered party in advance to coordinate technical system requirements and arrange speaking timeslots. Video 
conferencing is subject to availability. Presentations made at Community Input Sessions will be broadcast live 
and will be transcribed for the Inquiry record. Community Input Sessions are open to all members of the public. 
 
More information about the Community Input Sessions is available at: 
http://www.bcuc.com/Documents/Proceedings/2018/DOC_50746_A-5_BCUC-EVCS-Inquiry_Community-Input-
Sessions.pdf 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Original signed by: 

 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 

LC/dg 

cc: Mr. Beckett 
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